
Real time update! The printer ran into an issue last week with the eco-friendly vegetable inks that we are using, not coping with
the rich and dense black colour on several pages of the book. They have played around with a few different eco-friendly inks,
and have eventually found a solution that provides a beautifully dense and rich black for those parts of the book where photos
either have those colours or are framed by them. This has set the print run back by at least a week unfortunately, but otherwise,
all is running beautifully as planned. I attach some images of completed pages and stacks of them in the print shop to show you
the progress that has been made. This issue will shift the shipping dates back a bit – but as soon as we hear the exact finish
date then I can update you with revised shipping times. Almost there now – and those pages that are printed look AMAZING! PW.


